BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Richard Del Toro Board President

> Leslie Kristof President Elect

Sarah Pride Vice President

Jay McBee Treasurer

Angelique Lyons Secretary

Sean Baldwin

Linda Bartz Diane Hobley- Burney

Judy Cruz

Charles Cuomo

Doug Farrell

Lori Finkel

Brian Hester

Jason Hoffman

Shannon Martin

Nick Mimms Dr. Kevin Perry

,

Michael Piazza

Jack Reisinger

Nate Spera

Mark Tremblay

Darrin Waldkoetter

William Armstead Chief Executive Officer

PROUDLY SUPPORTED BY:





United Way of St. Lucie County





GREAT FUTURES START HERE.



April 2018

Leslie Kristof, Campus President

Keiser University

9400 SW Discovery Way Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

Dear Ms. Kristof,

I'd like to take this opportunity to thank Keiser University for your outstanding partnership with Boys & Girls Clubs of St. Lucie County.

Thank you for hosting our annual Teen Summit at your campus. The teens are always impressed when seeing your laboratories. And your staff does an excellent job of educating our teens on the choices they have for higher education and career possibilities.

Thank you for hosting training events for our staff. With more than 150 full and part-time staff members, having a large state-of-the-art location helps make staff training more effective.

We greatly appreciate your staff for volunteering their time and energy to help clean, paint, repair and remodel our Clubhouses. With over 100 kids at each Clubhouse every day, maintaining the Clubhouses is an ongoing project that is only possible with volunteer manpower.

Thank you for you for hosting another annual event - Leadership Day for our Youth of the Year candidates. Again, a great eye-opening experience for our teens.

Thank you for collaborating with the Education Foundation and Boys & Girls Club on various opportunities in our community.

And, thank you Leslie, for your personal commitment to our Boys & Girls Club as a member of our Board of Directors, President Elect, and Chair of our most important fundraising event of the year – the Steak & Stake Dinner and Auction. Thank you for sharing your professionalism and true sense of purpose with our organization.

I look forward to our continued partnership and the GREAT FUTURES we are creating for children in St. Lucie County.

Sincerely

Will Armstead

CEO



